
Dear Valued Supporter, 

We hope this message finds you well! As a cherished member of our community and a past 

donor, we are reaching out to remind you about our upcoming charity auction scheduled for 

[date]. 

Your generous contributions in the past have made a significant impact, and we would love your 

support again this year. We are seeking items to be donated for auction, including [specific items 

or categories]. 

Every item donated will help us [mention purpose or cause], and we truly believe that your 

involvement can make a difference. 

If you are able to contribute, please reply to this email or contact us at [contact information]. 

We would be grateful for any support you can provide! 

Thank you for considering our appeal. We look forward to your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


